From: Karin [

Sent: 13 November 2019 18:23

100avenueroadCMP

To:

Subject: the CMP for 100 Avenue Road

Dear Mr Coltrini,

| wish to register the strongest possible objections to the current plan, which will be hugely
detrimental to this heavily residential area, and to the health and well-being of its residents of all
ages.

The idea of 25 x 54 foot construction lorries a day for 2 years polluting our Open Space is
nothing other than a near- criminal destruction of a  well-thought out residential and social area,

with its excellent library and gym.

You should all be ashamed of yourselves; you probably are, though too bone-headed to admit it.
Yours sincerely,

Karin Fernald



